
Homework 12/12/24 
 

P.E.  
P.E. this week is on Friday. Please ensure that children bring in suitable clothing for outdoors e.g. hoodies 
and tracksuit bottoms, as it is feeling cold out there! 
 

Jack and the Beanstalk 
On Thursday 19th December years 3-6 are going to the Swansea Grand to see the panto, Jack and the 
Beanstalk.  

 
Homework Books 
Please ensure that children bring in their homework books on a Thursday so that they can copy their 
spelling words into them.  

 
 
Spelling  

The spelling words are taken from our spelling scheme, Read Write Inc as well as a weekly Welsh word. 
Children are encouraged to try to learn all the spellings, both in school and at home, and will be tested 
on Monday morning of this coming week. Please ensure they spend time learning their spellings 
using the Look, Cover, Write, Check method. If you have any questions or concerns, please do ask.   

Spellings (Words ending in ‘-ence’/’-ency’) 
Evidence 

Frequency 
Independence 

Innocence 
Intelligence 

Magnificence 

Obedience 
Topic Words 

Exciting 
Bethlehem 

Welsh Word 
Mehefin 

 

Children can access additional spelling practice via Spell Blast on their Hwb accounts. 
 
Maths  
This week we have been looking at the 24 hour clock and timetables. The homework has been set on 

Mymaths and letters have been glued into homework books with the children’s login details. Head to: 
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/  
 

Reading 
Please try to encourage your child to read at home as regularly as possible. We have a well-stocked 
library available in class and children are welcome to take books home with them.  
   

Many thanks!  
Mr Dudley  

 

 

https://www.mymaths.co.uk/

